
 
Dear Community Member, 
 
This year’s Grad Night event will be held on Thursday, May 28, 2020. The Beckman High School Grad 
Night Committee is already working hard to provide an exciting and memorable party that is free of 
alcohol and drugs, where students can celebrate their achievement together in a safe and fun 
environment. The purpose of the event is to keep all our graduating seniors safe and provide them with 
a great event they will remember forever. Our goal is to allow every Beckman senior the opportunity to 
attend, but we need your help. 
 
As you know, California public schools continue to face inadequate funding for their needs. For this 
reason, extracurricular activities such as Grad Night can only occur with the support of parents and the 
community. In particular, Grad Night is funded solely by ticket sales and donations. Please consider 
making a tax-deductible donation to support this event in one of the following ways: a cash donation in 
any amount, participate in the Adopt-A-Grad Program to support a student in need identified by a 
Beckman Counselor ($120 donation), donate an item for the raffle, or donate a service for the raffle. 
Your generous donation will be prominently recognized at Grad Night, senior events throughout the 
year, and on the Beckman PTO website. We are grateful for any amount you can provide. 
 
Thank you for supporting Beckman High School Class of 2020 Grad Night! 
 
Gratefully, 
2020 Grad Night Committee 
Non-Profit Tax ID# 77-0633834 
 
 
YES, I would like to make a tax-deductible donation to Grad Night 2020! 
 
Name: ____________________________________  Phone:  ______________________ 
Email Address: _____________________________________________________________________ 
Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Yes! I would like to make a cash donation $20 _____   $50 _____   $100 _____   $500 _____    
Other _________ Check #: __________  Cash ___________ 
 
Yes! I would like to Adopt-A-Grad $120 ______ Check # _________  Cash __________ 
 
Yes! I would like to donate the following item or service ________________________________ valued 
at $ ______________ (please enter amount) 
 
Please enclose this form along with your payment. Please make your check payable to: Beckman High 
School PTO 
 
Mail to: Beckman High School PTO 
 Grad Night 2020 

3588 Bryan Avenue 
Irvine, CA 92602 

 
You may also email Michele Gillman at michelegillman@me.com to arrange pick-up of your donation. 

 
 


